
 
 

NORTH CAROLINA 
PUBLIC STAFF 

UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 

 
June 29, 2022 

 
 
A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4000 
 

Re: Docket No. E-100, Sub 101, In the Matter of Generator 
Interconnection Standards, Compliance with NCIP Section 6.5. 

 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 

The Public Staff – North Carolina Utilities Commission (Public Staff) 
respectfully submits this letter in lieu of reply comments in response to the North 
Carolina Utilities Commission’s (Commission) Order Establishing Proceeding and 
Requesting Comments in Docket No. E-100, Sub 101 (Order Requesting 
Comments).  

 
The Commission issued its Order Requesting Comments on April 27, 2022. 

After reviewing the filings made in this docket by Duke Energy Carolinas, Duke 
Energy Progress (collectively “Duke”) and Dominion Energy North Carolina 
(Dominion) on May 26, 2022, the Public Staff does not take issue with either of the 
submittals and does not have any additional comments at this time. It is the Public 
Staff’s view that Duke and Dominion’s submittals appropriately outlined the criteria 
for and plans for implementation of NCIP Section 6.5. 
 

By copy of this letter, I am forwarding a copy of the above to all parties of 
record.  
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
/s/ Lucy E. Edmondson 

       Chief Counsel 
       lucy.edmondson@psncuc.nc.gov 
 
cc:  Parties of Record 

mailto:robert.josey@psncuc.nc.gov

